Talking Points for Legislative Chairs, January 2019
Details are in the January issue of the Advocacy Communicator.

· We should all be prepared to help California State PTA advocate for state bills that benefit our children and public schools. We can do that by making a quick phone call or sending an email when we get an action alert from State PTA or Fourth District PTA. Find out the name and contact information of your state senator and Assembly member and get ready to take action!
· We’re running out of time to register for Sacramento Safari. Registration closes January 26. Are we sending someone?
· The next Advocacy Forum is on January 25. A panel of Orange County school superintendents will talk about how our local districts are dealing with the challenges of dropping enrollments, rising costs and inadequate funding. This is open to all PTA members.
· Two important things happened on the federal level in December. Congress passed and the President signed the Juvenile Justice Reform Act of 2018, which strengthens protections for children and youth in the juvenile justice system and promotes alternatives to incarceration. National PTA is happy with most of this bill.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The second thing that happened was the release of a federal report on school safety by a commission headed by U.S. Secretary of Education Betty DeVos. National PTA supports some of the recommendations but is opposed to others, including the implication that some school staff should be armed with guns.
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